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Dear Beloved Sisters and Brothers in Christ,

May the all-powerful name of Christ Jesus be upon you, filling you with grace and peace as we
enter the year 2025.

| am still basking in the joy of celebrating my first Christmas with my new family at New Horizon.
Together, we honored the One who became like us with the sole purpose to rescue and save
humanity through His life, death, and resurrection. Because of Jesus' coming, we have a new
relationship with God and with one another.

| want to express my heartfelt gratitude for making my Christmas a joyous one. Your love, gifts,
and kind gestures have touched my heart deeply. The cakes, cookies, ornaments, and other
thoughtful gifts are a testament to your Christian love and generosity. As you honored me, you
honored Christ Himself. Thank you from the bottom of my heart. | love each and every one of you
in Christ Jesus.

As we begin this new year, | look forward to a year filled with God's grace and miracles. We will
start our Week of Prayer Sunday morning January 5 with “Why Pray” followed by evening prayers
at 7 pm. | invite all leaders to attend and share a Scripture, testimony, or prayer.

We are also excited to welcome Revs. Marcel and Nicole Ternival, who will be ministering to us
on the weekend of January 10 to 14. Pastor Nicole, my eldest biological sister, is a woman of
faith, and | know you will be blessed by their stories of grace and healing. Jesus walks with Nicole
and her husband and they walk with God as well.

On Sunday, January 19, we will present our 2025 Leadership team to the church. Please make
every effort to attend.

Once again, thank you for your generosity, love, and dedication to God and New Horizon. Your
support for our mission work in Haiti is a blessing, and | look forward to sharing photos with you

soon. HAP:’Y.
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Happy New Year 2025, dear family in Christ! Merci Beaucoup. eqr
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May God bless us as we work together, hand in hand, to see a great awakening and real
transformation at our church in the days ahead.

With Love and Appreciation,
Pastor Tammie December 27, 2024
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